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		March 4, 2024
		Dear Alishia, Camille, Malik & Zoe:
Spring is almost here! Don’t forget to spring your clocks forward on Sunday, March 10th at 2 am. Say goodbye to that extra hour of sleep.
Now is a great time to declutter your dorm room and make some extra space for yourself.  After all, you’ve been on the move since school began, with attending classes, studying, extracurricular activities, exams and having a social life…you haven’t really had the time to get things in order.
You can begin with organizing your desk area.  Putting old notes away in folders and other items that have found their way on top of the desk and out of drawers and storage boxes. 
Next, clear out old textbooks.  You can donate them to a library or pass them along to a friend.  If you could use some extra cash, you can sell them online at Sellbackyourbook, Abebooks, or Bookbyte.
Then, get rid of winter clothes.  You can store them under your bed or ship them back home. If there are items you no longer wear, you can donate them to someone less fortunate. 
Finally, dust, clean, and disinfect every surface of your room. With a clean, organized space you’ll be ready to tackle these last few months of school.
Scripture of the month: 
Philippians 4:9 “Keep putting into practice all you learned and received from me—everything you heard from me and saw me doing. Then the God of peace will be with you”

Quote of the month: “Start where you are. Use what you have. Do what you can.” – Arthur Ashe 
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